From: Loren Roberts

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 3:22:53 PM (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik
To: Fullum, Darnell D.; Augustin, Norman

Cc: DCFR Public Affairs; Burrell, Thomas B.

Subject: Donation for DeKalb Fire

Chief Fullum and Chief Augustin,

I spoke with Captain Eric Jackson this morning regarding our recent First Responder
Appreciation campaign and have previously had contact with Captain Tom Burrell
regarding this campaign. As discussed with Captain Jackson, part of this recent
campaign involves making donations to the police and fire departments that are the
responding stations for our Jim Ellis dealerships. I believe that DeKalb Fire Station 15
is the responding station for all of our Chamblee stores. We would like to schedule a
date where we deliver a catered lunch to the department and do a check presentation
from our campaign. The donation amount we will be making is $6,500.

We realize that many government entities have red tape when it comes to accepting
donations. In light of that, we are glad to make the check out in whatever way and to
whatever entity you request that would best support your department and needs. We
are also glad to provide any items you need if you need to go the route of commission
approval to accept the donation and we can of course wait to schedule the lunch and
check presentation once approval is granted.

Lastly, when you are ready to schedule the lunch, we want to treat any DeKalb Fire
personnel and support staff that you would like to include, but we specifically want to
make sure that it is at a time and location where those that work at Station 15 can
attend since they are our responding station. We of course will also want to have
yourself and any command staff you like present to accept the check and participate
in photo-ops related to the check presentation.

Please let me know how you would like to proceed and if there is anything that you
need from me in order to move forward. Thank you for your assistance and we look
forward to contributing towards the good work that your department does!

Thank you,

Loren Roberts

Marketing Manager

Jim Ellis Automotive Advertising Agency
0/770.234.8157

lorenn@jimellis.com

www.jimellis.com




Expect the best %,%/

Automotive Gmu;D

@ T® Pouck ove =TT e D &0 @ ¢

CHEVILHY CINLSTS HYURODRI

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail is intended only for the addressee named above. It contains
information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from use and disclosure. If you are
not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, disclosure, copying, or
dissemination of this transmission, or taking of any action in reliance on its contents, or other use is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, ptease reply to the sender listed above
immediately and permanently delete this message from your inbox. Thank you for your cooperation.



